January 2019 Newsletter
Happy New Year to everybody and thank you to everyone who gave gifts, biscuits, sweets and chocolates over the festive period – we are very grateful. We hope everyone of our riders, helpers, staff, parents and families had a lovely festive period. 
We had a successful Christmas pudding mile fundraising event just before Christmas which was enjoyed by all and raised approximately £1,500 for the group so we are thrilled. Special thanks to the Weeks family for their wonderful hats, gifts and hamper, and also special well done to all those to raised sponsorship for the event, particularly Noah and Freddie Loomes – well done boys. 
Sian has now completed her cycle ride in Australia and is soon due to fly home. She has raised over £3000 for Erme Valley and we are all so proud of her amazing efforts and can’t wait to see her when she gets home. Huge well done, Siany. We are celebrating Sian’s return on Saturday 19th January from 6:30pm at the Anchor Inn, Ugborough, all are welcome please come along to congratulate Sian on her amazing venture.
This year, Mark Burton (Bill Burton’s Dad) is cycling from John O’Groats to Lands End to raise money for Erme Valley. We are very grateful to him and his friends for choosing to raise funds for us and please any support or sponsorship is greatly appreciated. 
I need to say once again please be careful driving up and down the lane to the Brook. The speed limit is 5mph as noted on the signposts and we turn horses out and hack along along this lane continually so please be aware, particularly after Thursday evening sessions when it is dark.
Being the winter season, please be aware that sessions may have to be cancelled due to adverse weather conditions. If in doubt, please ring me on 07882286421 or 01752893348.
BACS:  sort code: 20-60-88  account number: 23050238
CHEQUES PAYABLE TO: Erme Valley Riding for the Disabled Ltd. (bank now only accepting full name)
Email list: we now are offering our newsletters online via a mailing list which needs to be signed up for. Please speak to someone in the office about this. Due to the fact that people didn’t sign up initially it is possible that some email addresses may be missed so please check and let us know.
DBS: We are nearly there with renewing all DBS checks, thank you everyone for your co-operation in this matter, it has helped enormously. Any queries please speak to Sophie, Jane Lankester or Peg.
Ugborough Pantomime have invited the Happy Hoof club to attend their final dress rehearsal on Sunday 27th January at 1pm. Entry by donation. Please sign up on the sheet outside the office if you would like to attend. 
To coaches and helpers, please could you offer any extra hours during: 3rd-13th of February as Peggy will be away and as we are hoping to continue running sessions we will be grateful for any extra help that anyone can offer.
Dates:
Sian’s welcome home party:  Saturday 19th January (The Anchor Inn Ugborough 6:30pm)

Ugborough Panto Happy Hoof viewing:  Sunday 27th January (Ugborough village hall 1pm)

From 3rd-13th February Peggy will be away but we are hoping to run the majority of sessions if possible. This is dependent on other coaches availability.

Monday 11th February: Afternoon sessions cancelled 

February Half Term:  Monday 18th-Friday 22nd (no sessions this week) 
Regional Show-jumping at the Brook:  April 23rd 
Thursday 9th May: sessions cancelled. 
Monday 13th May: sessions cancelled. 
Regional Dressage and Country-side Challenge at Lakefield: May 14th 
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